" Petersham Council on Aging
Board Meeting
September 13, 2021

Members present: Kay Berry, Pam Chevalier, Wanda Dickson, Marilyn Fisher, Phil Hanno,
Sheila Youd

Others present: Janice Olson, Kathy McCrohon
Meeting opened: 10:05 a.m.

Minutes of August 9th approved with the following corrections:

~ Notes on Meal Site Manager Inquiries should read: Ari Pugliese was not asked to be Meal
Site manager, but he did make the suggestion that Paul Williams be asked.

~ Notes on the WooSox Field Trip should read: There was no formal vote on COA covering the
cost of the bus. This vote will take place at the next meeting.

No Treasurer’'s Report available at this time.
Fithess Programs (all one hour long): Floor Yoga - Tuesdays, beginning at 10:00 a.m.

Chair Yoga - Wednesdays, beginning at 10:00 a.m.
Tai Chi - Wednesdays, beginning at 4:30 p.m.

Enrichment Programs: Nothing further confirmed on i riormances of Davis Bates & Dan
Kirouac, who would still like to perform when{, v buncheons resume.
New Business:

~ Marilyn Fisher proposed that Kathy McCrohon be accepted to a 3-year term on Petersham
COA. Seconded by Sheila Youd. Voted in unanimously.

~ Kay Berry proposed that the Board use $1,760. from Town COA Funds to pay the Bus
Expenses for the Field Trip to a WooSox game on Sept. 22. Seconded by Sheila Youd.
Voted in unanimously.

~ Marilyn Fisher reported that Deb Bachrach would like to have the Petersham Partners Group
visit the next COA meeting, on Oct. 4th, to discuss the range of work that they do for the
community. The consensus was that we would have a brief business meeting, so this
discussion can begin at 10:30 a.m.

~ Marilyn Fisher reported that the monthly Foot Clinic is running smoothly. 8 people have
already signed up for the next Clinic on Oct. 14th, from 8:00 a.m. to 10:00 a.m. The
Clinic is open to all seniors and handicapped individuals, for a fee of $5. Bring your own
towel. Call Marilyn to schedule your appointment.

Meeting adjourned: 11:25 a.m. .
Next Meeting: October 4th at 10:00 a.m.

Respectfully submitted,
Pam Chevalier, Recording Secretary



